
 

ASSAM UNIVERSITY : SILCHAR 
NOTIFICATION 

 
 It is notified for information of all concerned that PG 2nd semester examination of 
26/11/2022 which was postponed Vide Notification No. AUE/PG/ODD/103/2021-22 dtd. 
25/11/2022 shall now be held on dates as mentioned below : 
 

1. 02/12/2022  - Departments where no practical Examination is 
 scheduled on this day. 

 
2. 05/12/2022 - Departments where Practical  Examination is  

  scheduled on 02/12/2022. 
 
 This is issued with approval of the Vice-chancellor. 
  

 
(Dr. S. Dutta Roy) 

Controller of Examinations 
 
 
 
 
 
No. AUE/103/PG/Odd-Even/2022                  Dated 28.11.2022 
 
Copy to: 

1. Pro Vice-chancellor, Assam University Diphu campus. 
2. All Deans of Schools for information and necessary action. 
3. All Head of Department AUS/AUDC for information and necessary action. 
4. Director, Computer Centre with a request to upload the Notification in the 

University Website. 
5. System Analyst for uploading in the examination portal. 
6. PS to VC for kind information of the Vice-chancellor. 

 
 
 
 

Controller of Examinations 
 

 


